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A huge thanks to the Robert Bosch, LLC plant in Anderson, SC for a donation of $25,000 to
Sadlers Creek State Park for environmental and educational interpretive signage. Presenting the
check to Park Manager James Christie today is Randy Bunch from Bosch and Boy Scout Troop
105 from Anderson. Thanks so much to Bosch for supporting South Carolina's state parks!
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Beverly Simmons Shelley Janet Jones....Look what your company did! One degree of
separation. How cool is that.
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Jo Anna White Awesome
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